
Hugh Algeo Elected to PA Bar Association Family
Law Council
Tuesday, July 26, 2022

PHILADELPHIA, July 26, 2022 — Hugh Algeo, counsel with the firm’s Family Law Practice, was

elected to a three-year term as a member of the Pennsylvania Bar Association Family Law Section

Council at the Family Law Section Summer Meeting. The seven Council members have general

supervision and control of the Section’s affairs. Algeo and the council will work with the Section to

bring together PBA members interested in the development and practical working of the law relating

to marriage, divorce, support, custody, visitation of children, adoption, and juvenile matters.

Algeo is an experienced family law and litigation attorney with advanced tax and asset analysis

capabilities. He represents clients in all aspects of family, matrimonial law, and civil litigation in both

the Court of Common Pleas and appellate courts.
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